Brigadier General H. L. Ostler Post Office Box 655 Salt Lake City, Utah

Dear General Ostler:

I sincerely regret the long delay in returning the enclosed reports, with our comments, to you. Please accept my apologies, and I hope that you have not been hampered by my tardiness.

Enclosed are comments by Dr. R. H. Edgerley, our Chief Physiologist, and by me. I hope they will be of use to you.

If it is at all possible for you to do so, I would appreciate copies of Russian reports as they come to your attention, or at least the references, pertaining to their biological research.

Sincerely Yours,

James G. Gaume, M.D. Chief, Space Medicine Section Mail No. A-193

JOG:gdt

Enclosures